
 I am writing you to voice my opposition to SB 1532A. I have been born and raised in Oregon since 
1958. I have never seen a more aggressive attack on small business as with SB 1532A. Small business 
provides many of the jobs for Oregonians. This minimum wage bill will cost over 60,000 jobs. It will 
cost this state thousands of dollars in lost taxes.  
I am on SSI Disability. I will not be able to afford the price increases that businesses will have to 
charge in order to cover the increase in wages. 
I urge you to vote NO on SB 1532A.  
Darrell Gulstrom, DTM  
503-332-5836 

 


